The officers selected for the 1993-94
school year are as follows: Amy Godley,
Secretary Treasurer; Gary Brightwell,
Advisor; Garner Regenovich, Vice Presi-
dent; Shaw Regenovich, President; Jason
Strickland, Sergeant at Arms.

One, Two, Three . .. Dallas Wood, eighth
grade president, counts the money made
from the cake raffle. Even though this is
his first year, Dallas proves to be a very
dedicated member.

A Student Council

Meeting over the summer to plan a tentative
schedule for school gave Student Council a head
start. Not only did they plan school and community
projects and fundraisers for the year, they set the
date for class elections. Ginger Speaks said, “I was
really excited about being class representative be-
cause I got to participate in more activities, including
the Myrtle Beach conference.” The Council began
working on Secret Pal Week and Homecoming as
soon as school started. The Council organized =
Thanksgiving dinner for the elderly, planned &
Christmas Party for the children’s ward at the hospi-
tal, sponsored a family at Christmas, and a dance for
the fourth and fifth grades on Valentines Day. They
also took part in a food drive.

This year the Student Council stayed busy from
start to finish. Their main goal was to have a success-
ful year at the State Council Convention in Myrtle
Beach, South Carolina. They hoped to win the award
for Student Council of the Year. Divided into two
sections by school size, the Council felt they had =
better chance at winning. :

Listen up! Cara Valentine, the ninth grade repre-
sentative, begins the morning’s announcements.
This is a weekly job that gives all members a
chance to participate in school activities.




